
	
	Free Security Lights!
	

	
Sign-up at the Ellendale Fire Company on October 8, 2024 from 3pm until 6pm.  Must live in the corporate limits of Ellendale

	

	October 8, 2024
	3pm-6pm
	Ellendale Vol. Fire Hall 302 Main St, Ellendale

	

	Sign-up is free and you will be able to sign up for free security lights for your private homes and renters.  Please bring proof of residency such as your license/ID.

Questions?  Call Ellendale’s Police and Emergency Response Committee Chairperson at 302-270-5957 (Debbie)

	Sponsored by:
The H.E.L.P. Initiative, First State Community Action, and Ellendale’s Police and Emergency Response Committee



